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OEMS COMMUNICATIONS STATEMENT 17-03 

 

Date:  March 24, 2017 

 

To:  All Connecticut certified & licensed EMS Organizations submitting EMS Data 

   

From:  Raffaella Coler, RN, MEd, Paramedic 

  Director, Office of Emergency Medical Services 
 

Ann Kloter, MPH 

Epidemiologist 

   

Re: Submit January 2017 EMS data to STAGING environment 
 

Here we go… 

  

A STAGING environment is available for your January 2017 data submission. This should give you a 

more robust way of testing the new Central Site with real data, checking the feedback reports you get and 

identifying any issues that need to be resolved before we do this in Production.  

Please submit your January 2017 data as a test of the Staging site by Friday, April 7th.  

 

1. You can submit January 2017 data in NEMSIS version 2.2.1 or version 3.4.0  

2. You will need new credentials to log in to STAGING. Please contact Ann Kloter for credentials. 

(phone: 860.509.7431 or email: ann.kloter@ct.gov)  

 

Manual Submission to STAGING: https://stg.dph-tac-ems.ct.gov/login.htm   

Automated Submission to STAGING: https://stg.dph-tac-ems.ct.gov/NemsisV3Ws.asmx 

 

3. The document from Digital Innovation Inc., titled, “ NEMSIS Master Submission Procedure” has 

specific directions. Please follow either the manual submission or automated submission directions 

for STAGING once you get your credentials. This document will also be posted on the    

CEMSTARS page of the OEMS website.  
 

When you’ve submitted January 2017 data in the Staging environment and resolved issues, we will then 

credential you for submission of data to the PRODUCTION environment. The credentials for logging in 

to Production will not be exactly the same as for logging in to Staging.  

We appreciate your patience and extend our thanks for your continued support of this transition. 

mailto:ann.kloter@ct.gov
https://stg.dph-tac-ems.ct.gov/login.htm
https://stg.dph-tac-ems.ct.gov/NemsisV3Ws.asmx
http://www.ct.gov/dph/cwp/view.asp?a=3127&q=387370&dphNav=|&dphNav_GID=1827



